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January 20, 2020 

 

Dear Parents, 

In response to parents’ queries regarding absenteeism, and after consulting 

the school doctor and health specialists, Antonine Sisters School -Mar Elias, 

Ghazir, asserts its constant attention to ensure your child’s well-being. It also 

takes up full commitment to guarantee the following: 

 Disinfecting and sterilizing all classrooms and places that students go to. 

 Promoting healthy foods and beverages across the school premises. 

 Regular medical and dental check-up on all students. 

 Regular reminding of the necessary guidelines about how to maintain 

physical health. 

 Cleanse hands frequently. 

 Use paper tissue for one time. 

 Cover mouth and nose with paper tissue when you sneeze or cough. 

 Drink more fluids. 

 Avoid sharing personal items. 

 Contact your doctor in case of persistent high temperature. 

 
 

Kindly, keep your child away from school if (s)he exhibits high 

temperature (38 degrees and above). 
 

 

In any case, our continued cooperation will remain the best and fruitful 

framework for maintaining your child’s health via notifying the 

administration as soon as possible of any health emergency on the first day of 

absence, and sending a medical report in the event of absence for more than 

three days. 
 

 

May the Lord keep us all from any harm.  
 
 

Thank you in advance for your cooperation. 
 

Administration


